To whom it may concern,

The storage building being permitted (current permit number 69717) at 4317 NW
Suwannee Valley Road, Lake City FL 32055 is not being built as and will not be
used as an inhabitable or residential structure. This notarized statement is being

provided per the request of The Columbia County Building and Codes
Department.

Kevin White Douglas Wooley



